

NATIONAL VOTER REGISTRATION DAY IS SEPTEMBER 20, 2022!!



National voter registration day is September 20, 2022 this year. We have big goals and plans for celebrating. We want to know if you or anyone you know would like to be a part of registering people to vote, and helping those who already are registered to vote update their registration if needed!

Our goals:

- 4-5 locations around the county for voters to go to register to vote or update registration.
- Plenty of Volunteer Deputy Registrars to help out
- To raise awareness on how important it is to be registered to vote and to make sure their addresses and information are up to date
- Have a few registrars in each school to register seniors

How you can help:

- Get together with friends and decide you want to help out
- Sign up for Volunteer Deputy Registrar training
- Spread the word and have anyone who would like to help contact our office at 903-875-3330
- Think of fun ways to get the community involved!

Training to be a volunteer deputy registrar is every Friday at 10 am. Please call ahead of time to schedule!

Great places to look into to set up are Walmart, HEB, Atwoods, gas station, anywhere that has a lot of foot traffic!

*Please note this is a volunteer basis, we aren't paying for participation!

If you have any ideas or leads please let us know, we are wanting to really rock it this year!

To contact our office Please call 903-875-3330